
Hello valued PAC members!

As promised, here is the 2022 Summer PAC Menu. We hope that you will find some new opportunities to 
engage with our department to provide valuable feedback so that we can continue to improve your 
Kettering Parks, Recreation and Cultural Arts. After you complete these (and any other activities with our 
department!) please fill out a survey HERE or on the PlayKettering app. Registration for summer programs 
opens on May 2nd.

As a thank you for your participation in the committee, we'd like to offer you two complementary tickets to 
one of these concerts at Fraze Pavilion: Rick K and the Road Trip (Friday, June 24) or Zack Attack (Friday, July 
7). Please send me an email by June 10th to let me know if you are interested in the tickets.  

One last note for now, it isn't on your summer menu but we'd love to see you at the Kettering Block Party on 
Wednesday, June 8 from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. outside of Fraze Pavilion. If you are there, stop by and say hey!

Have a great weekend!

Thank you,
Shauna Lewallen, CPRE

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
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